



Greensville Hawks Spirit Wear is BACK!! 
Tee shirts, long sleeve tees, crew neck sweatshirts, hoodies, sweatpants, dry fit 
tees and shorts and hats available for purchase now for a LIMITED TIME ONLY! 

We are putting in this order asap so that we will have these orders filled before the end of the school year. 

Here's how you can order: 

ONLINE: 

Using this link: https://forms.gle/DtUxcB2f6TZbRqc48 
(link is active on Current Greensville Elementary School Families Facebook 
Group) And sending an email transfer to: greensville.homeandschool@gmail.com 
**You can order for more than one student on the same form*. 

IN PERSON: 

Thurs. May 12th

5-7pm

At the Greensville School Open House 
Sat. Nov. 6th from 10am-12pm 

Order forms will be available and cash, cheque, and email transfer will all be 
accepted. 

*If you would like to see sample sizing, please attend the in person ordering 
opportunity. 

**Deadline for orders is Monday, May 16th, 2022.** 

**This info and order forms will be available on the website. 
Please direct all questions to greensville.homeandschool@gmail.com. 

https://forms.gle/DtUxcB2f6TZbRqc48

